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01/03/2020  12:57:572019/6403/P OBJ Camden shoes Dear sir/madam 

I would like to raise an objection to the above planning application 2019/6403/p

For the address 230 Camden High street. 

I rent out the basement where the private access entrance to existing upper floor flat and associated 

alternation was o the shop front is proposed. 

I would like to object on the basis that:

1. The width of the entrance is 90cm, the staircase comes where the access for the basement is. This closes 

the entrance for the basement, which is where I trade. This staircase enables the customers to come to my 

shop. This is not designed for residential entrance. Even if the staircase for the basement is relocated this will 

tremendously effect the natural lighting. 

2. This causes loss of light and privacy to the neighbours and the residents that live there. This is a busy shop 

and open 7 days a week and late hours. 

3. This entrance development impacts on traffic, parking and most importantly road safety, this shop leads to 

a very busy footpath. 

4. Camden High Road is a very busy Road. This compromises heath and safety of the residents, public and 

shop owners. 

5. as business this will have major impact on us and due to this I would like to be in the committee when a 

decision is made. I have traded in this shop for Over 16 years.
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